
"Calling men and boys into gender equality"
The five Permanent Representations of the Nordic countries to the Council of Europe have the

pleasure of inviting you to a series of events (2024-2025).

The first event, titled "Inclusion of men and boys in gender equality efforts", will take place on 
18 November 2024, from 5 to 6.30 PM, and will be livestreamed:

Link to the livestream

The seminar aims to clarify and understand challenges faced by men and boys in Council of Europe
member States and aims to increase knowledge about how men and boys perceive their role with

regard to advancing gender equality in a time of serious backlash.

Through three interactive sessions, we will discuss if and how stronger
inclusion of men and boys in our gender equality efforts can contribute

to the development of more effective and inclusive gender equality
policies for all.

The project is funded by the Nordic Council of Ministers.
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